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We read  
1,000 books

so far!

Good afternoon, Eagle families. 

I hope you are well and had a great week. We sure did. Our
students celebrated their 1000th book read for the month
in our Read-A-Thon. We got to celebrate with cupcakes. It
was awesome. Our students have embraced this, and we are
so proud of all the extra reading they have put in this
month. Way to go, Eagles!

I want to remind you of the importance of attendance. We
are doing a good job. However, we can improve. We
appreciate the communication when absences occur; that
is also important. We have attached a Graphic of the
importance of regular attendance at school. What I saw that
was the most worrisome is that " Only 17% of students
considered chronically absent in kindergarten and 1st grade
were reading proficiently in the 3rd grade. Compared to
64% of those students with good attendance."
We have awesome, caring teachers and Paraeducators here
at school. They want your students in attendance so they
can help them on their educational journey. If there is
anything we can do here at school to help with attendance,
please do not hesitate to reach out.

On a final note, we will celebrate all of our student's reading
success next Friday, March 1, with a pancake breakfast. We
would love for you all to join us in the celebration if you
can.

Thanks for another great week, Eagle Families. Get some
rest this weekend, and keep on reading!

I look forward to seeing you next week.

- Mr. Miller
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